
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

January 4, 2022 
 
Honorable Scott S. Harris, Clerk  
Supreme Court of the United States  
One First Street N.E.  
Washington, D.C. 20543 
 
Re:  Devine v. Absolute Activist Value Master Fund Ltd., et al., No. 21-622 
 
Mr. Harris, 
 
The petition for writ of certiorari in this case was filed on October 26, 2021, and placed on the 
docket on October 28, 2021. On November 15, 2021, the Court requested a response be filed by 
December 15, 2021. Respondents sought and obtained one extension of that deadline until January 
14, 2021.  

I write to request an additional extension of that deadline to and including February 17, 2022. 

I was only recently retained to represent the Respondents as Counsel of Record in this case. 
Because of the holiday season, the press of other matters, and the need to familiarize myself with 
the legal issues in this case, I believe that extension will be necessary to prepare an adequate 
response. Petitioner does not oppose this request.  

Thank you very much for your time and consideration.  

Warm regards, 

 
 
J. Carl Cecere 

Counsel for Respondents 


